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CHANGE OF MEETING DATES 
 
As a result of the Parish Council Elections which are due to be held on Thursday 5th May 2011, it is not      
legally possible to hold the first meeting of the new Council on the second Monday in the month.  Therefore 
will you please note that for the month of May 2011 meetings will be held on the following dates: 
 
Monday 16th May 2011 -  Annual Meeting of the Council at 7:00pm ; Planning Committee at 7:30pm 

(subject to the finish of Annual Meeting of the Council). 
 
Monday 23rd May 2011 -  Amenities Committee at 6:30pm 
 
Tuesday 31st May 2011 -  Planning Committee at 6:30pm ; Finance and Administration Committee 

7:00pm   (Tuesday night due to Bank Holiday). 
 
For more information please visit the Ash Parish Council website www.ashpcsurrey.gov.uk , e-mail            
office@ashpcsurrey.gov.uk or telephone 01252 328287. 

 

Parish News 
Issue Two 2011 

Delivery Monitoring of the Parish Newsletter 
 
Have you received your copy of the Parish News?  Well you may ask ñHow do I know I have not received it, 
or know when it is due to be delivered!ò 
 
Ash Parish Council would like to set up a delivery monitoring system to ensure that all households within the 
Parish do actually receive a copy of the newsletter from our distributors.  The way this would work is that the 
Council would advise a number of volunteers by e-mail of the proposed delivery date of the Parish News and 
would request that if a copy has not been received by a certain date after that, that the volunteers will then      
e-mail Ash Parish Council to let them know that delivery does not appear to have taken place.  Additionally if         
delivery does not appear to have taken place the volunteer would also enquire from their neighbours as to 
whether they have received  a copy of the Parish News. 
 
If you are willing to provide an e-mail address for this delivery monitoring please e-mail                                      
graham.bidwell@ashpcsurrey.gov.uk giving your preferred e-mail address and full postal address, so that we 
know where you live and you will be added onto the volunteer monitor list.  (Ash Parish Council will not        
under any circumstances use this e-mail address or postal address for any other purpose other than to contact 
the delivery monitors re this monitoring service and will not under any circumstances pass these on to any 
other third party).  
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At the Ash Centre and Recreation Ground, Ash Hill Road, Ash 

This yearôs Ash Fun Day is to be held on Saturday 16th July and 
is an opportunity for local residents to come along and enjoy an 
afternoon out with the family.  Ash Fun Day 2011 again brings 
all the usual fun and games including many stalls, rides, food 
and drink outlets, on the Ash Recreation Ground alongside the 
Ash Centre.   
 
There will also be a full schedule of events and displays in the 
Central Arena throughout the afternoon.  Although at the time of 
going to press the full arena schedule has not been completed it 
is anticipated that there would be a display of  karate by Jane 
Geeôs Tokon Shotokan Karate Academy, a dance routine by the 
Phoenix Dance Crew, a Belly Dance demonstration and a      
welcome return by the Henfold Birds of Prey. 
 

For the second year running there will be an Art and Craft  exhibition, with stalls selling various art and 
craft items, in the main hall of the Ash Centre during the af-
ternoon. 
 
Also within the Ash Centre there will be the show            
competition classes. This year these classes will form part of 
ASH in Bloom 2011 with Certificate Winners being invited 
to the ASH in Bloom 2011 presentation evening to be held 
in September. Classes this year will include Flower,      Veg-
etable, Flower Arranging, Craft (with a special class for the 
under 12ôs), and Baking.  A new class for 2011 is a    photo-
graph depicting a Parish Scene, Event or Landmark where 
the winning photograph may be used in future       publica-
tions by Ash Parish Council. So why not give it a go and see 
whether your produce, handiwork or photograph can be the 
best in the Parish. 
 

Refreshments, ranging from ice cream to burgers, and tea and 
coffee to cakes will be available throughout the afternoon -  
not forgetting the ñBeer Tentò provided by the Hogs Back 
Brewery. The Radio Frimley Park Outside Broadcast Unit 
will also once again be on hand to provide music and a      
running commentary on the days activities. 
 
For full details of the Show classes, information of the Art 
and Craft Exhibition, how to apply for a stall or any enquiries 
relating to Fun Day please contact Ash Parish Council on 
01252 328287 or e-mail office@ashpcsurrey.gov.uk. 
  
 

Entries in the Fun Day 2010 baking classes 

Radio Frimley Parkôs Terry Joy leading a fun 
and dance session in the arena 

The St. Marys Church ñchill out zoneò stall at 
Fund Day 2010 
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PDSA PetCheck 2011 - Coronation Gardens, Ash 
 
PDSA, the leading veterinary charity, is continually developing new opportunities to bring its pet health care 
messages to more communities.  This is achieved through their special mobile PetCheck units, whereby the 
onboard veterinary nurse provides FREE PetChecks to dogs (dogs only for health and safety reasons) and   
offers advice on the care of other popular pets.  PetChecks cover diet and nutrition, including body shape 
awareness; weight; dental care; coat condition and general fitness. 
 
In 2010 more than 9,000 dogs received free healthchecks, while 2000 owners received valuable advice for 

their pets. 
 
Working closely with dog wardens, local authorities and other 
charities, the PetCheck vehicles visit locations ranging from town 
centres to country parks, recreation grounds to leisure centres.  
They also visit commercial retail stores and fun dog shows        
organised by PDSA and other charities.   
 
The PDSA mobile PetCheck Unit will be at the Car Park in     Cor-
onation Gardens, Ash Hill Road, Ash on Saturday 11th June from 
10am until 5pm.  Anyone with a dog is more than welcome to 
drop by for a FREE PetCheck health check by PDSA staff. 

New Bicycle Racks 
 

New bicycle racks have recently been installed outside Duffyôs 
Budgens in Wharf Road.  The racks were officially ñopenedò by 
the Mayor of Guildford, Councillor Marsha Moseley on the 24th 
February 2011, during a general crime prevention awareness day, 
organised by Surrey Police and the Community Safety Wardens 
from Guildford Borough Council. 
 
Funding was secured from Surrey County Council for the racks 
and signage and the local police volunteered to install them.  This 
has helped to keep the costs to an absolute minimum and         
demonstrates excellent partnership working between the various 
agencies. 
 

Pictured are the Mayor of Guildford, Councillor Marsha Moseley, Paul West, the Neighbour Hood Specialist 
Officer from Surrey Police, the Community Safety wardens, Jo Packman and Lesley Telford-Gillies and     
Michelle Furlonger, Youth Development officer from Surrey County Council. 

PDSA Veterinary Nurse Katherine Mock and 
the PDSA mobile PetCheck Unit 

Mayor of Guildford, Councillor Marsha   
Moseley,  at the Cycle Rack ñopeningò 

Newsletter Sponsorship 
 
You will have noticed that the past years newsletters have all been sponsored by the following local           
businesses, The Dover Garage, The Co-Operative Funeral Service, Duffyôs Budgens and Stonecrest        Mon-
umental Stonemasons.  So why promote your company and get your business details to approximately 8,000 
homes within the Parish of Ash, including Ash, Ash Vale, and Ash Green. 
 
Ash Parish Council are continually looking for sponsors and if you would you like to give sponsoring this 
newsletter a try, please contact Graham Bidwell on 01252 328287 or e-mail                                                      
graham.bidwell@aspcsurrey.gov.uk for more information on this and any other Sponsorship deals available. 


